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Greetings, 

I am writing you today to urge all of you to support SB801. Teaching firearm safety should
start at home,  however,  I believe that more education on firearms is always beneficial.  For
example,  if a child lives in a home without firearms,  they will know what to do if they are at
a friends house and happen to come across a firearm that is unsecured. This will only help
teach kids about firearms and how to be responsible firearm owners in the future,  if they
choose to be.  Please support this bill for the sake of the children of Oregon!!

Thank you, 

Patrick Akins
Hillsboro,  OR
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